11-AUG-2018  18:50 DIE ULUSLARARAST ILISKILE 9@ 312 41775336 P.al

TURKISH STATISTICAL INSTITUTE
PRIME MINISTRY
REPUBLIC OF TURKEY

OUR REF: B.02.1.T{71.0.76.03.00-730.07- 3\% £D/08/2010

Mr. Paul CHEUNG

Direclor

Statistics Division /DESA

Ofhce of the Director

Statistics Division (UNSD)

Department of Feonomic and Social Affairs
Two United Nations Plaza, DC2-1670

New York, NY 10017

TUSA

Dear Mr. Cheung,

T am pleased to know that your division was awarded the 2010 UN2! Award for
“Improvement in Client Services” by the Secretary General. This has been a deserved award
and a manifestation for prospective achievements and further innovations in the field of
global statistical databases of UN.

Taking this opportunity, I would like to request you to convey my appreciation and

congratulation on behalf of my institute to the staff of your division for their devoted and
meticulous studies.

Yours sincerely,
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